
  

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

June Meeting – 6/14/2016 

June 18, 2016 Carson Airport Open House 

June 22, 2016 - CPR-AED Training 

Annual Roll Out Party / Chili Feed 

May 14th we held our annual Roll Out Party and Chili Feed. Many 

attended and flew, despite the strong winds predicted. When the wind 

got stronger, the crowd gathered around the chili more. Eventually 

airplanes started buffeting and moving around on the tables, causing a 

shift from the chili to securing airplanes and eventually packing up. 

Even with the wind, It was a great way show off new projects and trade 

stories. 

Frank and Tom split the prizes, gift certificates to "Subway".  Frank had rescued 

and re-built the white and red Tri-Pacer and did a great job of bringing it back to 

life. Tom brought out a unique model of the “one-of”  Wolf Samson II Bi-Plane.  
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They each had 5 votes.  Roger was the next closest at 2 votes for his Cub float 

plane.  There were 6 other planes each getting one vote. 

 

 

Stephen Panter’s Seawind Amphibian 

 



 

Tom Reinbolt’s Wolf Samson II   Bi-plane 

 

Tom’s Pilatus, then Vince’s Pilatus, then Tom’s Pilatus, now Bob Jones’ Pilatus. 



 

Frank’s Tri-Pacer 

 

Don’s Shooting Star with Red Bull P-38 and P-39 Aircobra under the bench 



 

Gary's collection. 

 

 

A little flying before the strong winds and some casual story telling 



 

Vince Euse brings out a great flying little Radian 

 

 

Collection from Dave Triano  



 

Roger Collins with his newly re-built P-47 converted to Electric. I did not get a picture of 

Roger’s yellow Cub on floats, but it was finished very nicely too. 

A message from Bob Sullivan about our Carson City Hobby 

Store. 

The Seymours, Joan and Ken, asked that you be informed that their store, 

HobbyTown  USA, 2303 North Carson Street, Carson City, will be closed by the end of 

this month.  

The Store will be taking no special orders during the remaining days.  The Store is 

offering large discounts on merchandise....everything goes, even the shelving.   

Generally speaking, and do not quote me exactly, the closing sale offers....25% off on 

tools, plastic kits, RC vehicles/aircraft;  50% off paints;  75% RC parts, 

puzzles/games....   

If you are around town, stop by and say "good-bye" to the owners, wish them well,  and 

see if there is anything on the shelves and bins that you need.  

Bob Sullivan 

HSRCC Vice President 

 
 



 

HSRCC Old Timers and gliders Event. June 4, 2016 

(Speaking of Old Timers) Vince and Stephen showing how it’s done!! 

 

 
 
Sorry, I could not resist!   -Dan 
 

 
"By the end of the morning, even the light sport planes were thermaling"... 

 Which is true....the regular 50" foam electric sport planes were able to hang, motor 

off, for quite awhile...amazing conditions...we were even timing their glide....And of 

course, great conditions for the gliders and Old Timers...   -Bob 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 

 
 

Tom’s  Valkyrie  was  impressive  to  watch.     Both  Tom’s  planes  pictured  here  flew  great!! 
 
 
 
 

 



 
 

Bob Sullivan’s Nobler R/C electric conversion  and Culver Cadet R/C electric 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 



 
 

Model of 1933 Aeronca C-3     Originally built by Ralph littler of HSRCC approx 20+ years ago, built  from plans. 
Converted from glow to electric 2015.   (Cowlings and final finish due to be completed sometime before the 
next 20 years) 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Bob Sullivan’s  old time airplanes. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hi, Dan.. We have lost several past members this year. Phil (Bud) Haley died 

on Feb 27 in Virginia and Don Fritz told me that Ted Malone died a couple 

weeks ago.  Don Morse 

 



 

Cub Scout Rocket Day at HSRCC 

Cub scout leader Jeremy Fox brought out his troop for an afternoon of fun and rocket 

launching! 

 

 

 



 
Pictures of airplanes removal from the round terminal 
building at the Carson City Airport. 
 

 

  
As you may know, the airport 
terminal may be torn down.  Bad 
timing concerning the Airport Open 
House, but..... 
 
We had to remove all the models 
that were hanging from the ceiling 
so that an engineer could get into it 
and inspect the roof.  Half of the 
planes (Bob Brogan's) were sold 
and the money went to the Brogan 
family so that they could fund a 
foundation in their mother's name.  
A bunch more were removed by 
their owners.  Two planes were 
donated to our club to be used as 
raffle prizes.  One is from Roger 
Collins and is a Burt Rutan design 
with pusher engine and canards.  
The other is this great bi-plane from 
Art Hall.  His wife Judy thinks that 
he would have liked to support the 
club one more time!  Thank you 
Roger and Judy!   - Dan 
 

 
 
 



 
 

A U-haul load of Commander Brogan's planes. 
 

 
 

Before ......... 
 



 
 

 
 

..............  After! 
 
 

The Club House Varmint Saga! 

 
Traps and poison!  Plugging up entrance and exit holes.  Cleaning out nests.  Bob put 
in a lot of work getting the place looking better.  Thank you for your efforts Bob!     
 
Keep a lookout for new table tops soon.  Dave V. has been a varnishing fool!  He has 
the room to paint three tops at a time against my one.  The carpet has been purchased 
and when Dave gets back, we'll bring them out.  That will get about half of them done.  
 
 - Dan 
 
 



 

 
It was a close call, but we will be attending again.  Seems there was a guy on the 
Airport Authority Board that tried to get rid of Tim Rowe, the airport manager.  He did 
not like us either for some reason!  But, Tim is still here, the guy resigned, and we will 
display and fly! 
 
More info to come by email. 


